
 April 26, 2021 

 

                   2023 UNIFORM INFORMATION                
 

 

PYSL is proud to again partner with local company Anchor21 as our 
2023 Uniform vendor! 

 

PYSL families may purchase uniforms online and either have their orders shipped 
to their door-step or picked up here in Petaluma!  

PLEASE NOTE: UNIFORMS WILL NOT BE DELIVERED/ AVAILABLE FOR PICKUP 
UNTIL AUGUST 1, 2023  (Plenty of time before games begin) 

Orders MUST be received by July 1st to guarantee August 1st delivery! 

 

CLICK TO ORDER 
In addition to all your uniform needs, Anchor21 is also offering sweatshirts, hats 

and other PYSL gear to help outfit players and parents alike. 

 

Please Note: 

• All players U6 and older are required to have official league uniforms for all league 
games. 

• Uniforms consist of blue shorts, shin guards and a PYSL league jersey 

• Soccer cleats are recommended but not required. Baseball cleats are NOT allowed 
(soccer cleats DON'T have a cleat at the toe end of the shoe) 

• Uniform costs are separate and NOT included in registration fees 
 

PYSL knows how important a new uniform can be for your player. If you 
need a uniform and are experiencing a financial hardship, please contact 

PYSL at pyslhelp@gmail.com 

https://anchor21branding.com/collections/pysl

